From: Janet Simpson <parish.clerk@madeley.staffslc.gov.uk>

Sent: 07 September 2020 09:02

To: licensing <licensing@newcastle-staffs.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: [UNCLASSIFIED] NULBC Draft Statement of Licensing Policy 2020-25 - Consultation

This email has been received from an address outside the Council, please be very cautious when
opening any attachments or clicking on any links herein.

Dear Matt,

thank you for giving Madeley Parish Council the opportunity to comment on this draft document.

| can confirm that it was discussed at the virtual meeting held on 3rd September and the only
comment they would like to make is in relation to outdoor seating arrangements for licenced venues
during the Covid crisis. This is something they would support to encourage economic recovery as
well as public safety.

Yours sincerely,

Jan Simpson
Quoting licensing <licensing@newcastle-staffs.gov.uk>:

> [Classification: NULBC UNCLASSIFIED]

>

> Dear all,

>

> Newcastle-under-Lyme BC are consulting upon our Statement of Licensing
> Policy under the Licensing Act 2003. This is a process that occurs

> every 5 years, and can also be carried out in the interim if required.

> The Licensing Act 2003 provides for a number of statutory consultees,

> and also allows the Council to consult with any person or body that

> they feel is relevant.

>

> Consultation begins today for a period of 6 weeks and closes on 17th

> September 2020. If you would like to make any comments then please

> return them via email to

> licensing@newcastle-staffs.gov.uk<mailto:licensing@newcastle-staffs.gov.uk>.
>

> To view the draft document please visit the Council Website:

> https://www.newcastle-staffs.gov.uk/all-services/business/licensing/current-licensing-consultation
>

> Kind Regards,

> Matt

>

> Matt Burton

> Licensing Administration Team Manager

> Newcastle-under-Lyme Borough Council

>01782 717717

>

> www.newcastle-staffs.gov.uk<http://www.newcastle-staffs.gov.uk/>
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>
> This e-mail communication may be intercepted for regulatory, quality

> control, or crime detection purposes as per the Regulation of

> Investigatory Powers (RIP) Act. This message is intended only for the

> use of authorised person(s) ("the intended recipient") to whom it is

> addressed. It may contain information that is privileged and

> confidential within the meaning of the applicable law. Accordingly any

> dissemination, distribution, copying or other use of this message or

> any of its content by any other person may constitute a breach of

> civil or criminal law and is strictly prohibited. If you are not the

> Intended recipient please contact the sender as soon as possible. Any

> views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender and
> may not necessarily reflect the views of Newcastle-under-Lyme Borough
> Council.

Madeley Parish Clerk,
10 Freebridge Close,
Longton,
Stoke-on-Trent.
ST35XQ



